
17th November 2008

Mr. Peter Rowlands

District Forest Manager
PO Box 343
Devonport
Tasmania    7310

Dear Sir,

Planned Burns - Smoke Inhalation

I refer to a meeting at Grindelwald with Ms Jane Becker (Community Liaison Officer) on
the 11/6/2008, Mr Bob Knox (Co Ordinator –Works), Mrs Annette Stott and myself to
discuss the above subject.

Ms Becker promised to come back to me with a proposal as to what can be done for me
and my health in relation to smoke inhalation.

Perhaps her letter has gone astray but I have not heard anything.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and I look forward to hearing something soon.

Yours faithfully,

Clive M. Stott


